
Themes  

Picnics/BBQ & 4th of July 

Ocean & Beaches x2 

Wild West 

Disney 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates:  

We are CLOSED on Thursday, 

July 4th.  Happy 4th of July! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is heating up quickly! 

Please continue to communicate any upcoming schedule changes as soon as you can. We 

are ready to bring back the sun and warm weather and have some fun! We hope to plan a 

few water days this summer as well as a cookout/picnic, luau, School Age trips to the park & 

pj day! Let us know if you have any suggestions! 😊 

Ms. Pam will be greeting all of you to review your contracts, agreements, & contact 

information. Please spare a few moments for your autographs. Thank You! 

Please mind our STOP signs at both entrances. These signs are posted to help keep germs and 

dirt from tracking through our rooms, especially in the infant room where the babies are 

crawling/learning to walk. In the preschool room, we encourage the children to go to the 

window to wave goodbye as a transition into their day.  

 If you have any changes... phone number, job, insurance, address, please bring in that info 

ASAP.  Well visit? Please take a Health Assessment form.  We need to keep all files current & 

as up to date as possible.  Feeling under the weather? Let us know if it is something to share; 

we will post a notice for all to be aware.  

 


